AUXILIARYOF THE

CONGRESS OF NEUROLOGICAL SURGEONS

October 1, 1959

Dear New Member:

I want to take this opportunity to extend a special
welcome to you. The other officers, Mrs. Ann Earnest and
Mrs. Phyllis deSaussure, and each of us hope you will attend
the Ninth Annual Meeting of the Congress in Miami, Florida,
on October 28, 29, 30, and 3l.

The enclosed letter will give a preview of the fun we
have together.

Ask your husband to bring home from the office, for your
perusal, all the material he has received about the meeting
for the fun possibilities in and around Miami.

Perhaps, because our organization is young in years and
spirit and not too overwhelming in number, there is a special

friendliness in the air at each meeting.

I look forward to seeing you in Miami and the many happy
reunions thereafter.

Sincerely,

Lisa Gordy
President
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